
Consultative Meeting on integrated youth friendly 
service Guideline. 

 
18 December 2015, Gelephu: Department of Youth and Sports, in collaboration 
with Gelephu Thromde Education officer and Youth Centre, organized a day long 
consultation to finalize the Integrated youth friendly service guideline. 
Representatives from UNFPA, schools, Adolescent friendly Health unit, focal from 
Central Regional Referral hospital, BNCA, Royal Bhutan police and youth, 
participated in the consultations.  

The day also marks the inauguration of integrated youth friendly service Centre by 
Gelephu Thrompon. Through this integrated service Centre, Youth will have 
access to selected service and information from Ministry of Health, Ministry of 
Education, Ministry of Labor and Human Resources, Bhutan Narcotics Control 
Agency, Royal Bhutan police.  
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